
Sacred Heart School is very excited to share with you an opportunity to make your mark.  We 
are selling engraved commemorative bricks.  For a $100 donation you will receive an engraved 
brick that will be placed at Sacred Heart School. Proceeds will go to the schools operational 
fund to help with day to day functions that help students and staff.  Bricks are placed on the 
school campus near the Mary Statue in front of the school. What a special gift this would be for 
the holidays, First Communion, Graduation or even just as a thank you.  
 
Don't miss out!!! Order Today! Thank you! 
   
 

Line One:     _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ 
 
Line  Two:     _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ 
 
Line  Three :  _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ 
 
 
 
 

NAME:________________________EMAIL:_________________________ 
 

ADDRESS:_____________________________PHONE:_________________ 
 

COMMEMORATIVE

ENGRAVED BRICKS

Sacred Heart 

Parish School 

est. 1891 

Order Information: 

Name: _____________________________________________________________________________ 

Contact Info (email and phone): ___________________________________________ 

Check # or Cash: _______________________________________________________________ 

Please make checks payable to: Sacred Heart Parish School

Any Questions? Please contact Sacred Heart Parish School (831) 637-4157


